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My name is Julie Greenough, | am a concerned citizen of Portland, Oregon who wishes to
voice my support of SB 1530. Bold climate action is necessary as we are in a climate crisis
and the planet cannot sustain the status quo. | am proud to call Oregon home, proud of the
progressive actions and concern for the environment that take place here and ask that you keep
pushing forward with bold actions to protect our planet in 2020. Thank you for the work
you're doing on this most pressing issue.

Sincerely,
Julie Greenough
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